Give thanks to the Lord
No fanfare. No excessive words. No metaphors. Just God's word
for us to apply daily for this season in hopes to make it part
of our daily living (my mentors taught me that and now I am
passing it along).
Luke 17:15-19 - And one of them, when he saw that he was healed,
returned, and with a loud voice glorified God, 16 and fell down
on his face at His feet, giving Him thanks. And he was a
Samaritan. 17 So Jesus answered and said, “Were there not ten
cleansed? But where are the nine? 18 Were there not any found
who returned to give glory to God except this foreigner?” 19 And
He said to him, “Arise, go your way. Your faith has made you
well.”
Psalm 100 - Make a joyful shout to the Lord, all you lands!
2 Serve the Lord with gladness; Come before His presence with
singing. 3 Know that the Lord, He is God; It is He who has made
us, and not we ourselves; We are His people and the sheep of His
pasture.
4 Enter into His gates with thanksgiving, And into His courts
with praise. Be thankful to Him, and bless His name. 5 For the
Lord is good; His mercy is everlasting, And His truth endures to
all generations.
Philippians 4:4-7 - Rejoice in the Lord always. Again I will
say, rejoice! 5 Let your gentleness be known to all men. The
Lord is at hand. 6 Be anxious for nothing, but in everything by
prayer and supplication, with thanksgiving, let your requests be
made known to God; 7 and the peace of God, which surpasses all
understanding, will guard your hearts and minds through Christ
Jesus.
1 Chronicles 16:8-11 - Oh, give thanks to the Lord! Call upon
His name; Make known His deeds among the peoples! 9 Sing to Him,
sing psalms to Him; Talk of all His wondrous works! 10 Glory in
His holy name; Let the hearts of those rejoice who seek the
Lord! 11 Seek the Lord and His strength; Seek His face evermore!
Colossians 2:6-10 - As you therefore have received Christ Jesus
the Lord, so walk in Him, 7 rooted and built up in Him and
established in the faith, as you have been taught, abounding in
it with thanksgiving. 8 Beware lest anyone cheat you through

philosophy and empty deceit, according to the tradition of men,
according to the basic principles of the world, and not
according to Christ. 9 For in Him dwells all the fullness of the
Godhead bodily; 10 and you are complete in Him, who is the head
of all principality and power.
Colossians 3:12-17 - Therefore, as the elect of God, holy and
beloved, put on tender mercies, kindness, humility, meekness,
longsuffering; 13 bearing with one another, and forgiving one
another, if anyone has a complaint against another; even as
Christ forgave you, so you also must do. 14 But above all these
things put on love, which is the bond of perfection. 15 And let
the peace of God rule in your hearts, to which also you were
called in one body; and be thankful. 16 Let the word of Christ
dwell in you richly in all wisdom, teaching and admonishing one
another in psalms and hymns and spiritual songs, singing with
grace in your hearts to the Lord. 17 And whatever you do in word
or deed, do all in the name of the Lord Jesus, giving thanks to
God the Father through Him.
Lord, I want to thank you for _______________ (list whatever
comes to you.)
https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=1NFuCg-omlE
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